
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 11, 2024 
 
A meeting for the Shelby County Zoning Board of Appeals was held on June 29th from 7PM until 
8:30PM. 
 
ROLLCALL 
 
Present: 
Bruce Steinke - Chairman 
Jim Hampton 
Mike Meyers 
Scott McKee - Secretary 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Zoning Administrator, Scott McKee, brought forth drafts to update the County Ordinance to be in 
compliance with State legislation for both Wind and Solar farms.  
 
The Zoning Administrator walked the ZBA through the new Wind Ordinance line by line. 
 
Afterwards, there was discussion about the impact these new ordinances would have on the farming 
community, recyclability of the Turbine Blades, and the future of renewable energies in general. 
 
Bruce Steinke expressed that he didn’t feel it was appropriate for the ZBA to pass these amendments 
without the documents being vetted by the State’s Attorney, Robert Hanlan.  
 
Jim Hampton made a motion to reject the amendments until such time as they have been reviewed by 
the State’s Attorney. 
 
Mike Meyer’s seconded the motion. 
 
Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Jim Hampton made a motion to adjourn. 
 
Mike Meyer’s seconded the motion. 
 
Motion passed unanimously. 
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Meeting was adjourned at 8:30PM 
 
 
Minutes recorded by 
Scott McKee, 
Shelby County Zoning Administrator 
 


